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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 11:19 AM
To: 'Robert Robinson'
Subject: RE: FPL rate hike?

Good morning Mr. Robinson,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Robert Robinson [mailto:bobman0112@icloud.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 11:17 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL rate hike? 
 
 
As a consumer of FPL services for power, I feel this rate hike is WAY too much! 
I understand costs of doing business, but this amount is too high....PLEASE consider all of us Florida residents who are on 
social security and a fixed income. 
 
THIS IS VERY UNFAIR to the citizens who have NO choice in the matter of using FPL....after all, there is no other power 
company for us to select, so this inherently "monopolizes" FPL. 
 
THANKS FOR YOUR CONSIDERATION 
Robert and Susan Robinson 
Punta Gorda, Fl 
 
Sent from my iPad 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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